


Dear 

Thank you for ensuring the safety of our students on their 

way to and from school. Because of your service, children 

are able to get in more physical activity, socialize with their 

friends, feel a sense of independence, and spend time 

outside. 

Many parents would be reluctant to allow their children to 

walk or bike to and from school if it were not for your 

reliable and outstanding service. You give peace of mind to 

parents, students, and school staff. Thank you for being 

such a valuable community resource. 

Rain or shine, thank you for being at our school everyday! I 

am so thankful that you are our crossing guard. 

Happy Crossing Guard Appreciation Day! 

Sincerely, 


	Crossing Guard Name: 
	Signee: 


